| EXHIBIT NO. £2_E

January 24, 2600

Dr. Donald S. Dwyer

Associate Professor of Psychiatry and Pharmacology
School of Medicing in Shreveport

L.ouisiana State University

Medical Center

1501 Kings Highway

PO Box 33932

Shreveport, LA 71130-3832

Dear Dr. Dwyer,

Thank you for submitting your research proposal on regulation of glucose
metabolism as it relates to the therapeutic action of antipsychotic drugs. Dr.

Jamie Mulien had received it and passed it along to me for further consideration.

Unfortunately at this time there is no money in the budget to suppoert such a
study. However, we would be more then happy to send you a sampie of
Seroguel for use in your research. Should you be able to generate results that
differentiate Seroquel from cther atypical antipsychotic drugs, | would be more
then happy to present your results to the business for possible further support.

Please let me know if you would like to procsed under these conditions. | will
then arrange to have the necessary forms sent to you so that you can be sent a
sample of Seroquel.

Thank you for your interest, and | look forward to hearing back from you.
Sincerely yours,

AstraZeneca Pharmaceuiicals

Jeffrey M. Goldstein, PhiD, MSc
Global Scientific Advisor, Serogusl
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